
  
 

  

WHITCHURCH FOODBANK 

HELPING LOCAL PEOPLE IN CRISIS 
 

“The Lord says to them…………’The kind of fasting I want is this: Remove the 
chains of oppression and the yoke of injustice, and let the oppressed go free. 

Share your food with the hungry”  Isaiah 58. 6-7 
 

Whilst we are not meeting in our churches at present the needs of the Food Bank 
continue to be very pressing indeed.   

 
Amongst the items they are particularly short of at present are: 

 
Tins of corned beef  Cereals  Tins of Spaghetti hoops 

Tinned pies  Packets of mashed potato 
Tins of rice pudding  Tins of meat 

Tins of custard  Tins of fruit 
Tins of peas   Bottles of cordial/squash 

Tins of carrots  Jars of jam 
Tins of sweetcorn  Chocolate snack biscuits 

Tins of tuna  Sponge puddings 
 

Non-perishable food of any description plus essential toiletries will always be gratefully 
received – an up to date list of specific shortages is always available on their website 

(underneath). 
 

You can still support in the following three ways. - 
 

The Food Bank is still open to accepted donations at their base, Bargates Hall Whitchurch, 
in the usual way between 09.30-11.30 on Tuesday & Fridays. Social Distancing will be 

maintained.  There are two other alternatives: 
 

The Wem Co-op will take donations, please ask staff for the exact location of the 'bin'. 
 

Or via online giving, please go to their website - whitchurch.foodbank.org.uk 
where donations can be made on line. 

 
 

‘For I was hungry and you gave me food, I was thirsty and you gave me drink’ 
Matthew 25.35a 

 

 

 

http://whitchurch.foodbank.org.uk/

